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           Tuesday 22nd June 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The end of this academic year is fast approaching and our thoughts are starting to turn towards the autumn term. 
From September we would like to ensure that our children are looking very smart every day and wearing the correct 
uniform. This is a reminder of the school uniform expectations: 
 

 Navy jumper or cardigan with the school logo 

 White shirt/polo shirt 

 Black or grey tailored trousers  

 Black or grey skirt or pinafore dress 

 Black shoes or completely black trainers (no colour on them at all please). Boots may be worn in winter 
months 

 In the summer blue/white checked summer dresses. 
 
We have found that the children coming to school in their PE kits has been an adjustment that we would like to keep 
hold of going forwards.   
 
 
Our expectation is that our Beechfield children will also look smart in their PE kits.  This is a reminder of the uniform 
expectations: 
 

 House colour t-shirt (Halliwell is red, Joshua is yellow, Smith is blue and Elton is green). 

 Plain black shorts or plain black tracksuit bottoms. 

 Plain trainers black or white. 

 PE navy blue hooded top with school logo or navy blue school jumper or cardigan. 
 

You will be able to purchase the PE hooded top with the Beechfield logo from our school uniform supplier: 
Beat School Uniforms https://beatschooluniforms.co.uk    
 
We do not want children wearing colourful sports attire please, if they are not wearing the PE hooded top they should 
wear their house t-shirt and their navy school jumper. 
 
If you need support with purchasing school uniform then please talk with Alison Hayward our Pastoral Lead. 
 
If you have any queries, or would like to speak to someone, please get in touch with the school office. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Gillian Jackson 

Headteacher 
 
 

https://beatschooluniforms.co.uk/

